
 

 

To: SCEW Secretariat 
Subject: ps addendum to personal submission on wood burner RIS 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Apologies, I forgot to include this in my personal submission earlier. 
 
In 2010 Auckland Council spent over $200K testing wood burners under real-life and test 
conditions varying each test by only one parameter (e.g. size of log, type of wood) to see what 
impact it had on emissions.  The data are not published but I'm sure they'd be happy to share it 
with other government agencies.  The testing included both hard and soft wood types. 
 
[Contact information withheld]: 
 
[Contact details withheld] 
[Contact details withheld] 
 
Cheers, 
Louise 
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